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The following message is being sent on behalf of MaryAnn Piccolo, Executive Associate
Comptroller:
 
Dear Colleagues,
 
Please help me welcome Nina Walker, CPA as Corporate Tax Compliance Manager.  She begins

her employment with Penn on Monday, December 5th.
 
Nina comes to us from KPMG, LLP in Philadelphia where she has worked for the past 7 years most
recently as the Tax Manager, Business Tax Services. She brings with her a wealth of experience in
all manners of Federal, state, local and international tax compliance. Nina will be reporting
directly to me and as Compliance Manager, will play a critical role in establishing and
communicating best practices that support the University Community, while also ensuring
compliance with all local, state, and federal tax regulations.
 
We are very excited to have Nina join our team!
 

MaryAnn Q Piccolo
Associate Comptroller - Corporate Tax, Compliance & Payroll
University of Pennsylvania
mpiccolo@upenn.edu
215-898-8967
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